
MONTEREY PENINSULA REGIONAL PARK DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

 
 
DATE:    February 2, 2022 
TO:   Board of Directors  
FROM: Caine Camarillo, Supervising Ranger  
REVIEWED BY: Rafael Payan, General Manager 
SUBJECT: Accept Bid from and Award Contract to Bayview Construction for 

Palo Corona Back Country Perimeter Fencing Project 
 
 
SUMMARY: 
Staff is seeking Board approval to accept bid from and award contract to Bayview 
Construction for Palo Corona Back Country Perimeter Fencing Project 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
Approximately $224,900 
 
FUNDING SOURCE: 
Acct. #6810 – Palo Corona Improvements 
 
FUNDING BALANCE:  
$375,000 
 
DISCUSSION: 
In January 2022, with the Board’s approval, MPRPD staff prepared and released a 
Request for Bids for the Palo Corona Regional Park Backcountry Perimeter Fencing 
Project.  The District’s online electronic procurement platform (Procure Now) was utilized 
for this process, and as of the January 21st deadline, the District had received 2 bids, 
however, only 1 bid was deemed responsive, as follows: 
 
Bayview Construction - $224,900 (responsive) 
Ranch Fence - $419,000 (non-responsive due to lack of bond) 
 
If approved, this project will replace 12,000 feet of perimeter fencing in the backcountry of 
Palo Corona Regional Park, critical to containing cattle on MPRPD’s property. 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
Staff respectfully recommends that the Board approve the attached Bid Form and 
authorize Staff to enter into contract with Bayview Construction for replacement of 12,000 
feet of Palo Corona Regional Park backcountry perimeter fencing. 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

1:  Bayview Construction Bid Form 

AGENDA ITEM NO.  6-E 

https://www.mprpd.org/files/96c14a69a/Item0222-6E_AwardPCRPPerimeterFence_Attach1.pdf

